
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book 

holidays during term time. 
December  

Friday 8th  Mufti day              please bring £1  

Thursday 14th  SJL  PTFA Bake-Off  

Tuesday 19th  EY nativity 9.30am  

Wednesday 
20th  

Year 1,2 &3 Christmas concert 
9.15am 

Christmas lunch day  
Christmas jumper day  

Thursday 21st  Last day of Christmas term  1.30pm 

January  

Monday 8th  Staff training day 

Tuesday 9th  Children return to school  

 
 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in 
school every day 
these past  
five days. 
(F/M/T/W/Th) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
five days. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

to 5T 

for beating the school target. 
 

Every day counts. 

Every minute counts 

1L 93.6% 11 

2A 95.4% 19 

3P 91.4% 19 

4H 94.7% 6 

4M 93.3% 6 

5T 97.7% 11 

6H 93.3% 11 

6P 93.8% 10 

OVERALL  94.2% 
 

93    
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Puzzle         

Time    
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Brain 
nibbles……. This 

weekend you could… 
 
Write your Christmas 
cards ready to give to 
your friends  
 
 
You could do some close 
observational drawing of 
an object in your home. 
 
 
 
You could bake cakes for 
the Bake off competition.  
 

Our whole school attendance 

target is 96%. 

The choir continued their 

festive tour this week. They 

sang for the wonderful 

audience at Bishop Creighton 

Centre and yesterday at High 

Street Kensington Tube Station 

where they raised £290.15. 

We’ll consult with the CLT as to 

what to spend this on. 

 

How many words can you find in 
the word …. 

Christmas 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 3P had a 

trip to Fulham Palace to 

learn more about the 

Stone Age period. They 

had a fantastic time 

exploring the ancient 

tools that archaeologists 

have found and building 

their very own tents out 

of sticks and fur.  

 

On Tuesday, Year 3 enjoyed their ‘Aladdin the 

musical’ dance workshop run by Disney 

performers from the West End. 

In Year 3, we have 

been learning about 

botanical observational 

drawings. We observed 

the flowers closely 

with magnifying 

glasses and sketched 

the details carefully. 

 

Year 3 

have been 

super 

busy! 


